
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.65/2022-23                                     Date : 26 Sep, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
Please be informed that the Sewer Line of the School is completely choked.  The Noida Authority 
has started working in the school premises for the change of existing sewer line.    The Authority 
workmen have already dug in front of the Guard Room which will cause inconvenience to the 
Parents of own arrangement (students) during dispersal.  The work is expected to be completed in 
next 10 days.  
  
The School requests  co-operation from all its parents.   Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.  
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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